

December 18, 2017

Dear Missionary Friends,

"For unto you is born this day in the City of David a Savior which is Christ the Lord." Luke 2:11

As we celebrate another Christmas let us pause and reflect on the gift given to us, God's only Son.

Where has 2017 gone? I have always heard that the older we get, the faster the years seem to go by. How true this is! It has been a good year, but a busy one. God has been very good to me this year and I know that I could not have made it through without him!

The office work is going well. It has been a blessing to have my daughter, Brandie Crabtree, working along beside me in the office. I'm looking forward to this upcoming year and all that it has to offer. We have the prospect of adding several new missionaries this year and we are already making preparations for Deputation Training for Excellence, which will be held in July.

I am so thankful to be a part of Beacon International Baptist Mission, and for each one of you. I would like to thank you for your faithful support and cards, but most of all, I thank you for your continued prayers.

As we look forward to 2018, let us be a shining light to this dark world.

MERRY CHRISTMAS AND HAPPY NEW YEAR,

Christine Mullendore